Angela Gaubert

Subject: FW: Terrace Street Responses

From: Michelle Impastato <mimpastato@stcharlesgov.net>

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 2:11 PM

To: Valarie Berthelot <vberthelot@stcharlesgov.net>; Sandra Miguez <smiguez@stcharlesgov.net>; Angela Gaubert
<agaubert@stcharlesgov.net>; Nicole Breaux <nbreaux@stcharlesgov.net>

Subject: FW: Terrace Street Responses

FYI - Councilman Fisher will not be moving forward with a speed limit reduction for Terrace due to lack of resident
response. Thank you

Michelle Impastato
g Council Secretary
; St. Charles Parish Council

i | Ph: 985-783-5125 / Fax: 985-783-2067
o P.O. Box 302 / 15045 River Road
alidils Hahnwville, LA 70057

Email: mimpastato@stcharlesgov.net

Note: Please be aware that receipt of and/or response to this email may be considered a public record.

From: Bob Fisher <bfisher@stcharlesgov.net>

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 2:06 PM

To: Michelle Impastato <mimpastato@stcharlesgov.net>
Subject: Re: Terrace Street Responses

Put a note. Request was pulled due to lack of response from residents.

Bob Fisher

Council Chairman

Councilman District VI

St. Charles Parish Council

0 985-249-0172

F 985-783-2067

Note: Please be aware that receipt of and/or response to this email may be considered a public record.



